
 Kindergarten 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
To assist with the smooth running of the classroom please provide your child with 
the following items for 2024:  
 

• Glue sticks x 4 

• Whiteboard markers x 4 

• Boys - 1 roll of paper towels & 1 packet of baby wipes 

• Girls – 1 box of tissues & 1 pump bottle of hand soap 

• Black Communications folder or similar (can be purchased at the PPS uniform 
shop) 

• Cloth library bag (labelled with name and class) 

• Swim bag (labelled with name and class) 

• Paint shirt (labelled with name and class) 

• Over ear headphones (labelled with name and class) in large sandwich bag 
 
Pencils and pencil cases are not required for Kindergarten 
 
We look forward to an exciting year! 
 
Kind regards,                   Bruno Diodati  
Kindergarten Teachers                 Principal 

 

 

 


